December Newsletter

Winter Parties...

The Winter Class Parties will be on December 17th (Friday) at 2:30pm. If you have signed up to participate and have not heard from your Room Party Representative, please contact Courtney Church at 734-5662 for the name and number of who to contact. PTA will be providing drinks, donuts, popcorn and paper goods for each class room. If you are a Class Room Representative, please plan to arrive a few minutes early to pick up your class goodies and supplies for distribution.

PTA Officers

Co-President:

Jill Hoover

Co-President:

Christy Boyer

1st VPresident:

Sherry Thomas

2nd VPresident:

Erica Campbell

Treasurer:

Christy Janezko

Secretary:

Sandi Brown



\$5 Room Party Fee

Notices will be coming home regarding the \$5 Room Party Fee. The \$5 Room Party Fee is a per student amount that is collected at the beginning of the school year. The monies then provide every class at Nashua Elementary with drinks, treats, and paper goods for all three parties during the school year. This is service to both parents and students in an effort to keep every party consistent schoolwide. If you have not paid your Room Party Fee, please send a check (payable to Nashua PTA) or cash in a sealed envelope with your child's name and teacher clearly noted. Our Winter Party will be on December 17th at 2:30.



Calendar Information...

December

3rd Nashua Spirit Day

6th Nashua Skating Party 6:00-8:00 at Winnwood

15th Nashua Chuck E Cheese Night

16th 2nd Grade Gingerbread Houses 2:00pm

17th Winter Parties

20th Winter Break Begins

21st Wendy's Night

JANUARY

4th School Resumes

Reminder...the 2010-2011 and 2011-2012 District Calendars are available on the District's website at...

www.nkcsd.k12.mo.us

To help you complete your new calendars!

YEARBOOK REMINDER



The first of two notices has been sent home to parents regarding yearbook purchases. The deadline for yearbook orders is February 1st. The costs are \$9 for black and white and \$13 for color. Prices will increase at the beginning of the year. To be sure that your student(s) has/have their yearbook, send your check (payable to Nashua PTA) or cash in a sealed envelope with your child's name and teacher clearly noted. Yearbooks are distributed on the last day of the school year prior to autograph signings.

Business Members

Do you love candles?

Linda Burtis The Candle Lady

1100 NE 113th Ter Kansas City MO 64155 816-309-4727

youglowgirl@live.com www.partylite.biz/burtis Christys Hair www.christyshair.com

> Christy Boyer Stylist

607 NE 114th Terrace Kansas City Mo. 64155

816-916-0787



PET CARE

- · Medicine, Surgery
- Boarding
- · House Calls
- · And Much More

816/532-0130

Across from McDonalds SMITHVILLE, MO 64089

TOM DEL PICO DVM



Pampered Chef

Barbara Fleming Independent Team Leader Consultant #494242

CONSUITANT #494242 112 NW 112th Street Kansas City, MO 64155 fome 816-734-3732 Cell 816-522-8051 flemings99@netzero.net www.pamperedchel.bizbarblieming

AdvoCare
Lindsay Villagran
Health & Nutrition Advisor
www.advocare.com/10025161
816-277-9433
Got Spark?
FREE Samples Available!



PTA Officers Needed...

In 2011 our PTA will be saying goodbye to some long time PTA Members/Officers, as their 5th graders move on to New Mark Middle School. This will leave several voids in key positions for our PTA. We need parents to volunteer to keep the PTA going strong. Please consider taking an active role in your child's school by volunteering through PTA. Open positions are as follows...

Co-President (to work with Christy Boyer)
1st Vice President (2 year commitment)
2nd Vice President (2 year commitment)

If you have interest in looking into any of these positions above, please come to a PTA Meeting or contact Christy Boyer at 916-0787.